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SW Hall should be in Tigard's jurisdiction so that the Tigard community can take 

responsibility for its safety and make necessary changes to SW Hall Boulevard. The 

City of Tigard is better equipped to be in touch with the needs of its residents to 

maintain and transform the street as they need it to be. 


